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Roadway Rehabilitation  
 NM 90/Grant County 

 
 

Las Cruces  - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) with Brasier Asphalt, Inc. will 
be conducting a Nova Chip process along NM 90 from mile marker 27 to 33.8 in Grant County beginning 
this week.  This process will entail an overlay on the existing pavement which is intended to extend the 
longevity of the roadway. 
 
Motorist traveling between Lordsburg to Silver City will encounter minor delays with a reduction in 
speed and lanes within the work zone. 
  
The contractor is scheduled have the project completed by May 2nd and will be working from 7:00 a.m. to  
6:00 p.m. Monday to Friday.  
 

### 
 

 
For questions regarding this project contact Leandro Montoya III, P.E. NMDOT District One 
Maintenance Manager at (575) 544-6593 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public 
Information Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us.  
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